
Appraisal Subcommittee 
 Federal Financial Institutions Examination Council 

 

 
 September 28, 2006 
 
 
 
Robert Provart, Chairperson 
Wyoming Certified Real Estate Appraiser Board  
2020 Carey Ave, Suite 702 
Cheyenne, WY 82002-0180 
 
Dear Mr. Provart: 
 
 Thank you for the opportunity to review your September 15, 2006 Notice of Intended 
Change of Rules. In that Notice, you published for comment two proposed changes to the 
Wyoming Certified Real Estate Appraiser Board Rules and Regulations. The first proposal 
would establish a staggered process for renewal of continuing education courses in anticipation 
of the January 1, 2008 Appraiser Qualifications Board criteria changes. The second change 
would adopt the 2006 edition of the Uniform Standards of Professional Appraisal Practice which 
became effective on July 1, 2006.  
 
 We support your prompt adoption of these proposals and have no substantive comments. 
Please provide us a copy of the adopted rules. 
 

  
 Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 Ben Henson 
  Executive Director  

cc:  Donna Rice, Executive Director  

 


